A series of follow-up workshops will be held across
the country in March. The workshops will focus on how
Canadian companies can obtain up-to-date foreign technology
information that will help them increase their productivity
and competitive position.

Meetings with the Science and Technology Counsel-
lor teams will begin in Ottawa on February 6-8 and continue
in Toronto February 9, Montreal February 10, Vancouver and
St. John's, Newfoundland on February 13, Edmonton,
Charlottetown and FBalifax on February 14, Saskatoon, Quebec
City and Fredericton on February 15, and Winnipeg February 16.

The meetings are being coordinated through the DEA
International Trade Centres in each province in collaboration
with Industry, Science and Technology Canada offices.

For more information contact:

Vancouver Barry Oakley (604) 666-1413
Edmonton Neil Van Bostelen (403)495-4414
Saskatoon Del Racon (306) 975-5313
Winnipeg Dick Davis (204)983-4586
Toronto Odette Corbu (416) 973-5056
Quebec City F-M. Bouchard (418) 648-4726
Montreal Bill Horovitz (514) 283-8792
Fredericton Eric Anderson (506) 857-6460
Halifax John Arseneau (902) 426-9475
Charlottetown Fraser Dickson (902) 566-7443
St. John's Kay Sorensen (709) 772-4330
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For general information contact:

Paul Dufour

Science and Technology Division (TDS)
Department of External Affairs

(613) 996-4160

or

Abbie Dann

Media Relations Office (BMM)
Department of External Affairs
(613) 995-1874




